
DR and DISL Report
For October 2023 Assembly
Robin M. and Shirley D.

District Recap:
Meetings: 14
Zoom Meetings: 6 (2 temporary for the summer)

I’m very excited to report that several members have stepped up for service at the district level
for Panel 64 with only 3 vacancies, DISL, Alateen Coordinator and Archives. Since I have not
served for a full panel, I have stepped up to continue as DR for Panel 64.

District 13 has 6 members in attendance at Assembly this weekend. 1 DR and 6 GRs. Our
DISL is unable to attend her last Assembly unfortunately.

Efforts are underway to reinvigorate the Alateen Program in our District on three fronts:

1. Public Outreach specifically geared to Alateens to inform and educate them on the
existence of the Al-Anon App and the Alateen meetings available through it.

2. Thought Force consisting of 3 members to determine what it would take to add an
Alateen meeting to an existing AA and/or Alateen meeting in the evening or on the
weekend.

3. Determine what it will take to get Alateen meetings back in schools. Working with
Dianne A. from District 12 on this.

Experienced great participation in preparing for District 13’s Red Light / Green Light
Presentation on the question: “How should a group deal with an attendee who continually
disregards group protocols and Al-Anon Traditions, especially when the person has already
been spoken to gently in private?” Thank you to District 12 for sharing a great tool they
developed which serves as a firm foundation for our report.

Attended my first Convention. Wow! I was so impressed by how well organized it was, the
awesome speakers, the numerous raffle baskets and the great Boutique items. Already
registered for next year!

We have a Gratitude Luncheon event planned for February 10, 2024. This is an awesome
fellowship opportunity and is always well attended. Other events on the horizon include a
workshop on writing for The Forum and a quarterly Speaker Meeting on the 5th Thursday of
each month.


